
 

 
 

Our ref: DEV2024/1479 
Your ref: P0043029 

 
 
22 October 2024 
 
 
Wren Street Health Investments Pty Ltd 
C/- Urbis Ltd 
Att:  Mr Michael Cattoni 
Level 32, 300 George Street 
BRISBANE CITY  QLD  4000 
 
Email mcattoni@urbis.com.au 

 
 
Dear Michael 
 
S83(3) Extension to information request response period and S83A lapsing notice 
PDA development application for Material Change of Use for Multiple Dwelling, Bar, 
Food and Drink Outlet, Health Care Services, Shop and Parking Station at 15-21 Wren 
Street, Bowen Hills described as Lot 23 on RP9941 and Lot 24 on SP276528 
 
On 22 October 2024, the Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) agreed to 
the request to extend the information request response period for this application. 
 
The requested information must now be submitted by 10 February 2025 at the latest (three 
months from the previous due date). Under 83A of the Act the application will lapse if any of 
the stated information is not given to the MEDQ within this period. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Elrico Koeberg, Senior Planner, 
Development Assessment, in Economic Development Queensland, by telephone on 
(07) 3452 7715 or at Elrico.Koeberg@edq.qld.gov.au, who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jennifer Sneesby 
Manager 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 
 
 


